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bbwilbur@frontier.com
From:
Date:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

<bbwilbur@frontier.com>
Tuesday, February 19, 2013 11:34 AM
"Cathie Harrison" <cathieanne@aol.com>
<gwynstaton1@msn.com>; <bspettersen@earthlink.net>; <whshed@live.com>; <tdahl@shorelinefire.com>
Re: meeting?

Hi Cathie,
Just to be sure I didn’t miss a committee meeting, the last meeting I was at I believe Harry was there, as were
Susie and Tim. No?
While the Board funded 5k for the architect to do an evaluation of the building, the results of such wouldn’t
seem to be necessarily essential to the question of whether the pool is openable this year. That is, might the
building be okay this year and reworked per the plan next year? The pool guy’s evaluation of plumbing etc.
would seem to be more salient to that question; so when can we get something from him? I think most of the
members of the committee would like to drill down on that question, and one way or another put it to rest or
get cranking. How about Sunday afternoon?
And one just so we’re all on the same page, the motion passed unanimously at the annual meeting has our
committee working with the Board to craft the vote initiative, and I believe we are still operating under that Feb
28 mandate requiring an answer to the above question.
From: Cathie Harrison
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 8:24 AM
To: bbwilbur@frontier.com
Cc: gwynstaton1@msn.com ; bspettersen@earthlink.net ; whshed@live.com ; tdahl@shorelinefire.com
Subject: Re: meeting?

Good Morning I checked with Jean this week - we are waiting for the pool report, Bob. I'll call Harry, since he wasn't at the latest meeting.
After the pool report, there needs to be an inspection of the pipes/plumbing in order to produce an accurate RFP (request
for proposal), which is then sent out for bid. We are also waiting for info from the architect. This is a 'process' for an
acceptable, cost-effective solution for more than this summer, not a quick fix. After proposals come in, the board needs to
craft an initiative for the residents to vote on, to see if they will fund the rehab.
Cathie

-----Original Message----From: bbwilbur <bbwilbur@frontier.com>
To: Cathie Harrison <cathieanne@aol.com>
Cc: Gwyn Staton <gwynstaton1@msn.com>; Susie Petersen (preferred) <bspettersen@earthlink.net>; Ed Delahanty
<whshed@live.com>
Sent: Mon, Feb 18, 2013 5:27 pm
Subject: meeting?

Hi Catherine,
Re our Feb 28 deadline, several of us are hoping there will be a meeting of the committee to develop a
recommendation, and of course, to apply the latest info to that.
Harry and I were thinking maybe this weekend???
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